Citizen Concern:

Could the issue oftapingup announcements at the event center be brought up. I(&others)
noted signs taped on the freshly painted door to the storage room. The scotch tape will
pull off paint or leave residue. The official announcement board for the cityis in the city
building. Idon't think we want to make the event center look sloppyand unprofessional
with papers taped up when we are trying to promote a nice venue for events. Idon't think
there should be signs posted other than those posted by the cityto communicate aspects
ofthe environment and equipment and those should be laminated or in plastic.

Iwas disheartened to see this lack ofregard for the event center environment.



